
In accordance with Governor Newsom’s new order, we 
are moving our services to our parking lot!


Wednesday Night will still be at 7pm. 

We will have Children’s Ministry from 3 years old 
(please enter through the FRONT doors to check them 
in), Jr High will meet in the alley beside the church, and 
High School will meet in the outside area of their room 
on the Acacia St.


Sunday will be at 10am. This will be the only service 
on Sunday. There will be no Children's Ministry, but 
lesson packets will be available throughout the week 
and on Sunday for pick-up as well as online. Jr. High 
will meet in the alley beside the church, but HS will 
attend the main service.


We look forward to continuing to gather, to worship, 
and to exalt our God in the midst of this pandemic. 
Please be praying that we continue to be a light to our 
community as we boldly proclaim the name of Jesus!


